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Tailings should not be disposed of 1.7 miles away from an elementary school. There are too many
residents is close proximity that would be negatively affected by the addition of a mine so close to
our cherished community. I and my family strongly appose this effort as it would degrade our
neighbors and ourselves quality of life.


